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 Half Term! 

Please be reminded that we 
break up for autumn half-
term at normal time next 
Friday (18th October). 
Children should return to 
school on Monday 28th 
October. We hope you 
enjoy a restful or a fun-
filled week!  
 

Road Safety 

If your children 
walk home alone 
please remind 
them of the road 
safety rules as we 
do regularly in 
school. 

 

Harvest Lunch  
We are holding a Harvest 
themed lunch next 
Wednesday with delicious 
roast pork, seasonal 
vegetables and new 
potatoes or chicken curry, 
rice and naan bread on 
offer! We will also be 
having fruity flapjacks and fresh yoghurt.  
 

Moons Visits 

Our Moons class has 
welcomed some lovely 
visitors this week! Children 
who are due to start 
Nursery in January came 
for a look around with 
their parents and they had 
lots of fun playing and 

getting to know their future classroom. We look 
forward to more of our new children visiting next 
week too for more fun and familiarisation!  

Book Bus 

We were very lucky this Wednesday to have a visit 
from the school library service book bus which 
caused all sorts of 
excitement as it 
parked on our 
playground for the 
morning. Years 1-
6 were able to visit 
in turn and each 
child got to pick a 
book for the 
school to have on 
loan.  
 

PTFA Halloween Disco 
The PTFA Halloween Disco will take place on 
Tuesday 29th October. Years 1-3 from 3:45pm-5pm 
(children can stay to change) and Years 4-6 from 
5:15pm-6:30pm (children should go home first). 
Tickets 
are £3 
per child 
which 
includes 
a drink, 
hotdog 
and 
biscuit. 
There 
will also 
be a tuck 
shop for years 4-6. Tickets are on sale in the school 
hall at home time every day next week from 
Monday to Friday. There may be some tickets left 
for sale on Monday 28th October, but they cannot 
be bought on the day of the disco. If you cannot 
make it after school please send your child in with 
a clearly labelled envelope containing the correct 
change and we will send tickets home to you. 
Tickets are not available from the school office. 
Thank you.  
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Sickness 
There have been several cases of children being 
sick this week. We would like to remind parents 
that if a child has vomited they should remain off 

school for 24 hours 
following the last bout of 
sickness. This is to avoid 
further spreading of any bug 
that may be going around. 
Thank you for your support 
in this.  

 

 
Round Table Fireworks 
We are sending home some flyers to tell you about 
the Annual Round Table Bonfire and Firework 
Display. Programmes are 
are available via the 
school office for £3 and for 
every one purchased 
school will receive 50p! 
Entry on the gates is £5 so 
it is a good saving to buy a 
programme in advance.  
 
 

Head Lice 
We have had several repeated cases of head lice in 
some classes at school.  Please check your child’s 
hair on a regular basis and treat accordingly. Some 
parents are having treat their children over and 
over again because others are not doing so. If you 
cannot access treatment please contact Miss 
Moor or Mrs 
Wright in 
school and 
we will do 
what we can 
to assist. 
Thank you for 
your support.  

 

Payments to School  
We have noticed that a small number of parents 
are falling behind with payments. Please try to 
keep all payments to school as up-to-date as 
possible at all times. Failure to do so may result in 
your child being unable to attend wraparound 
clubs or us requesting that you send your child to 
school with a packed lunch until any school dinner 
debts are cleared. If you are experiencing financial 
difficulty please do not hesitate to contact Mrs 
McVicar in the school 
office, who will be 
happy to discuss this 
with you. The easiest 
way to pay and check 
balances is by signing 
up to ParentPay or 
you may pay by cash 
to the school office. 
Receipts are always 
available, upon request.  
 
 

After School Club 
Our After 
School club 
continues to 
be very busy 
we are often 
having to turn 
people away 
when they try 
to call for a 
place. We currently cannot take any more than 25 
children due to staffing/pupil ratios and are fully 
booked in advance on some days. Please make 
sure you do not leave it too late to book a place. 
Places must be booked by calling the school office. 
Our current charge is a very reasonable £5 per 
child until 5.30pm which includes a snack. 
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 This Week’s Star children (Well done!)  
Well done to the Stars of the Week. The Star of the Week this half-term is for those children who are ‘Starting Well’ 

which means being kind, being determined and being here on time. This includes listening well as a lot of our children 

we have noticed are really good at listening and there are some who need to work on their sustained listening skills! 

Conversations at home and in school really help with listening so if you get a chance to chat to your child about what 

they are doing in school that’d be great. 

 
We are so pleased with our brilliant WOW children who were noticed by staff in school for doing something 
that made us go 'wow!' in their behaviour, attitude or effort in work.  
 
Congratulations to the VIP children for making good decisions or demonstrating one of our core values (we 
all enjoyed a hot chocolate with Mr Mitchell in the afternoon).  
 
 

 Stars of the Week WOW Award VIP Award 

Moons (N) Faye Alfie Mia 
Rockets (R) Reece Esme Cody 
Dorado (Y1) Treasure Mya Kylan 
Orion (Y2) Jacob Hayden Savannah 
Hercules (Y3) Jacob Lily-May Jenson 
Pegasus (Y4) Matilda Dylan Emily 
Leo (Y5) Amy Ebonie James 
Phoenix (Y6) Summer Ella Emily 

 
 

 

Many thanks for your support   -   Mr Mitchell 

 
 
REMEMBER TO VISIT OUR WEBSITE (class and school information) 
 
Remember to like us on Facebook 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you have changed your contact details, need to update medical information or any other 

personal details please let us know in the office so we can update our records. 
 
 


